
 

 

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority, 333 Dunsmuir Street, Vancouver BC V6B 5R3 

www.bchydro.com 

Fred James 

Chief Regulatory Officer 
Phone: 604-623-3918 

Fax: 604-623-4407 

bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com 

 
 
April 27, 2021 
 
Mr. Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Mr. Wruck: 
 
RE: British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Transmission Service Rate Fiscal 2022 Pricing Principles Application  
BCH Response to Letters of Comment 

 

BC Hydro writes in compliance with BCUC Order No. G-96-21A (Order) dated 
March 26, 2021, directing BC Hydro to respond to parties’ comments received with 
regards to the Application. 

In compliance with directive 3 of the Order, on March 29, 2021, BC Hydro provided a 

copy of the Order to interveners in the 2015 RDA, and to all of its TSR customers. 

BC Hydro received letters of comment from B.C. Sustainable Energy Association 
(BCSEA), the Association of Major Power Customers of BC (AMPC) and Commercial 
Energy Consumers Association (CEC). All of these parties support BC Hydro’s 
Application. 

BC Hydro does not have any further comments. 

For further information, please contact Anthea Jubb at 604-623-3545 or by email at 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 Fred James 

Chief Regulatory Officer 
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